
 
6/9/2025​
​
Mr. Dereck Muench 
Director of Parking and Transit 
City of Sheboygan 
608 Commerce Street 
Sheboygan, WI 53081 
 
Mr. Muench, 
 
This letter represents a formal request from the board of Above and Beyond Children’s 
Museum to purchase Parking Lot #2 from the City of Sheboygan at the amount of 
$1850 per space (total $49,950). This purchase would include 27 stalls in the parcels of 
59281106220 and 59281106225. 
 
Our goal is to utilize the parking for both our staff and visitors. Additionally, we look 
forward to adding in handicap accessible parking options to better serve our visitors. In 
the future, we look forward to planning a building and green space expansion to better 
serve the needs of our community. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Brian O’Laughlin​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Cate Tinker​  
ABCM Board President​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Executive Director 
902 N 8th Street ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 902 N 8th Street 
Sheboygan, WI 53081​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sheboygan, WI 53081 
 
 


